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"lsaac A. Keyes Memorial Center for Christian Studies”
Third Quarter - 2016  Jack & Michiko Coolbaugh

Bro Coolbaugh holdlng a jar with a
creature in it, is preaching we need to

get our old nature out of the way by _8 Ihetwo newest graduates Bros.
submitting to God. Jettapon and Chakrit who have

already reached souls for the Lord!

More than 80 youth came to this

' ) outreach. 14 youth and 3 adults  The Coolbaughs in weekly Bible s> 7
The young people were greatly |mpacted by the mnmstry were baptized and 2 received the Study with the Buddhist couple (L) |
of Bro. Ed and Sis. Mary Simmons. THANK YOU! Holv Ghost! recently baptized in the school pond

34 Baptized! (exce;;t little children) Graduates Start a Church in Korat New Sukhothai Church

Rev. T. E. Ewing and Rev. Murrell Ewing

mandnsil laasreuite fuilssAnuasiifesiun
Ag. 9. 8. g3a Ny A, y5i9ad gl

This is a new church just completed in the Sukhothai area of
Thailand. A member of the Westlake, LA church pastored by
Bro. Mark Stanton donated funds to build this church in
memory of two Men of God in that member’s life, the late
Bros. T. E. Ewing and Murrell Ewing. Their ministries
continue to reach others through those they once pastored!
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These two recent graduates (Bros.
Chakrit and Braphan) have just

Bro. Jettapon, a recent Bible School graduate
made contact with this previously unknown
house church and they have now accepted the started this church in Korat
Truth and been baptized in the Name of Jesus! using PIM Partner Funds!






